Northeast Section report

Both Chair Amy Faivre and Vice-Chair Bonnie Isaac attended the virtual BSA Council Meeting on July 20,
2021.

In December Amy and Bonnie voted to have the Northeast section support two 2022 BSA Meeting
symposia and one colloquium in name, and a fourth symposium “Black Botanical Legacy: Fostering a
Community of Equity in Botanical Sciences” in name and with $100 in funds.

The Northeast section had intended to hold its joint field meetings (with the Philadelphia Botanical
Society and the Torrey Botanical Society) at the Evergreen Resort on the Bruce Peninsula in Ontario from
June 6-10, 2022. However the local organizer was concerned with the rising Covid numbers in Ontario.
After Bonnie sent out a survey to potential participants to determine their level of concern, it was
decided to cancel these meetings and plan to hold them on the Bruce Peninsula in June 2024. The 2023
joint field meetings are planned to be held in North Carolina, the exact place and dates will be
announced at a later time.



